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[Approving the report of the U.N. Plaza Working Group, urging that the Art Commission, 
Planning Commission, DPW, Mayor’s Office, and BART take steps to implement the report] 
 
 
 

Resolution approving the report of the Board of Supervisors’ United Nations Plaza 

Working Group, and urging the Art Commission, Planning Commission, Department of 

Public Works, Mayor’s Office and Bay Area Rapid Transit District (BART) to take all 

steps necessary and advisable to implement the report. 

 

WHEREAS, The Board of Supervisors established the United Nations Plaza Working 

Group on September 24, 2001 via Motion M01-140; and 

WHEREAS, The Working Group has held 20 meetings over 18 months that culminated 

in a unanimous vote for a new concept plan for the Plaza; and, 

WHEREAS, The report of the United Nations Working Group is on file with the Clerk of 

the Board of Supervisors in File No.      , which is hereby declared to be a part of this 

resolution as if set forth fully herein; and, 

WHEREAS, Implementation of this report requires review by the Planning Commission 

and Art Commission; now, therefore, be it 

RESOLVED, That the Board of Supervisors approves the report of the United Nations 

Plaza Working Group; and, be it 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That the Board of Supervisors urges the Art Commission, 

Planning Commission, Department of Public Works, Mayor’s Office and Bay Area Rapid 

Transit District (BART) to take all steps necessary to implement the report; and, be it  

FURTHER RESOLVED, That the Board of Supervisors commends members of the 

U.N. Plaza Working Group, Judi Mosqueda and the staff of DPW for their commitment to this 

process. 


